
Applicant Information 

A transfer of control of Station WUKQ-FM was consummated on September 1, 2023.  See FCC 

File No. 0000220403. 

Contact information for the Applicant has changed.  However, due to limitations in the LMS 

form for requesting engineering STA extensions, the Applicant is unable to update the 

“Applicant Information” page of the application. 

The correct contact information is: 

Aubrey Levesque 
Vice President, Legal Affairs 
4000 Ponce de Leon Blvd 
Suite 650 
Coral Gables, FL 33146 
(305) 421-6364 
alevesque@hemispheretv.com 


